
Level 10, RBNZ Building   |   2 The Terrace   |   PO Box 329 
Wellington 6140   |   New Zealand 

Phone +64 4 495 6600 

13 November 2023 

John Luke 
fyi-request-24639-17a7cb40@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear John 

Official Information Act Transfer 
Our ref:  OIA 2023-0260 

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 2 November 2023 for: 

“I noted,   
https://www.publicservice.govt.nz/guidance/establishing-a-ministerial-advisory-
committee/.   

 Do you have a record of how many current ministerial advisory committees mentioned within 
your website that are in New Zealand and if possible, can you please provide the name of all 
the current ministerial advisory committee as well.” 

On 8 November 2023, we clarified with you that your request was for: 

“A list of all the current Ministerial Advisory Committees, not just those listed on the 
Commission’s website.” 

We have transferred your request to the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC) as 
the information requested is not held by us but is believed to be held by DPMC. In these 
circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer your 
request. 

You will hear further from DPMC concerning your request. 

Yours sincerely 

Nicky Dirks 
Manager – Ministerial and Executive Services 
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission 
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